
MLCCC MEETING MINUTES 

May 12, 2016 

Meeting called to order by President LaDell at 7:00 PM 
Pledge of allegiance was led by led by LaDell 
April meeting minutes were approved, Rick moved, Brett 2nd, passed 
New members and guest were introduced. Gordon and Heidi, Andy Ostenberg, 
Dale Walker. 
Under correspondence, a Thank you card was received from Sandy Harris,  
Karen reported on Delbert Lamb, Bernie reported on Juanita Ottmar. 
A bit Thank You went out to Karen and Clay Crook for May table favors 
Paul Boehm reported on the website.  He would like an apprentice! No takers! 
As treasurer Bob Kent reported May 1 total was $6130 total with addition al $375 
deposit not included, paid city for picnic tables for Dogwood Park at $10 per table, 
paid Spring Festival committee $150, $20 check to Bernie for door prize. 
David Church reported the poker run route is not set, but we have all of the 
volunteers needed to staff tables. 
No old business. 
Under new business LaDell asked for a nomination committee for the club elected 
officers. Bill Anderson and Bob Duffin agreed to head that up and report in at 
June meeting. 
LaDell emphasized the $$ we spend for Food Bank and BBCC students should 
depend on net show proceeds.  
No Duck story! 
Under president comments, it was noted Annie Edwards has a birthday soon, 
Gordy was oldest driver at Odessa Show! 
LaDell’s quote, the most common cause of car sickness is the sticker price in the 
window! 
DRAWINGS 
50/50, $39, was won by Harvey Erickson, Andy won the Rock Auto certificate;  

Annie Edwards won the $20 gift certificate to Bob’s Café  
Gordon Radom won Car of the Month,  

Tonight’s attendance was 35, last month’s was 28.    
The next meeting will be held June 9, at Clay and Karen Crooks, 6:00 PM 
The meeting was adjourned at about 7:40 PM  
 
Recorded by Bernie Yada, compiled by LaDell Yada 
 

 



                     Car of the Month 

May Car of the Month 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Gordon Radom - 1966 Ford T-Bird 

Gordon Radom - 1966 Ford T-Bird Convertible 

I grew up on Vancouver Island in British Columbia and my Dad bought new cars, 

old cars, pick-ups, almost every other year.  

Most of them were Ford, Mercury, Chevy, Buick, Studebaker, English and 

Japanese cars.   

I've been wanting a 1966 T-Bird for probably 30 years,  

and two years ago I could not find one so I bought a 1979 Lincoln Continental 

Mark V,  

because I just could not stand it any longer- I needed an old classic car!   

I found the T-Bird in Florida last year and finally bought it this past spring.   

I had it shipped up here in a covered truck.   

Now that I have found the T-Bird, the Lincoln is FOR SALE!    

I am thoroughly enjoying my new car. 

 


